
 

 

 

 

 
November 29, 1995     

 

Mr. Kenneth J. Hunter 

Chief Postal Inspector 

475 L'Enfant Plaza, S.W., Room 3100 

Washington DC 20260 

 

Re: United States Postal Service Compliance with the JFK Assassination Records  

 Collection Act,  44 U.S.C. § 2107                                              

                                   

 

Dear Mr. Hunter: 

  

Ms. Tammi Long, of my staff, has been in contact with Sheila Allen of the Human Resources Division and 

Betty Ball of the Postal Inspector Service.  I would like to thank both individuals for their initial assistance 

with our review of documents that have been identified as assassination records by the Postal Service.  Mrs. 

Ball has been especially helpful in searching for any records that may exist in the Postal Inspector Field 

Offices, particularly Dallas, Texas. 

 

We have now reviewed both the records at the Postal Service Headquarters, and the accession files at the 

Federal Records Center at Suitland.  Ms. Long has identified several record series that may contain 

assassination records that are subject to the JFK Assassination Records Collection Act.  Members of our staff 

would like to review these records in order to make a complete assessment of the items which belong in the 

assassination records collection.   

 

We hope to be able to determine the current state of U.S. Postal Service records in the Federal Records Center 

-- including organizational scheme and the range of dates of the records.  We would like to visit the Federal 

Records Center within the next month, and thus ask that you let us know which dates would be convenient for a 

member of your staff to attend with us. 

 

Sincerely yours,  

 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 

Enclosure 

 



cc: Mrs. Betty Ball 



 

 

Accession File Series Numbers 

 

028-65I2271 

028-65J2271 

028-65K2271 

028-68E2568 

028-71B0920 

028-71C0920 


